
 

 

INFORMATION 
Draft Decision on Western Power’s Proposed Revisions to 
the Access Arrangement for the Western Power Network 

PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published additional submissions from interested 
parties on the Authority’s Draft Decision on Western Power’s proposed revised Access 
Arrangement for the Western Power Network. 

The following submissions are available on the Authority’s website:   

• Shire of Ravensthorpe; 
• Urban Development Institute of Australia; 
• Western Australian Major Energy Users; 
• Synergy; 
• Department of Finance; and 
• Western Australian Farmers Federation.  

The submissions from the Shire of Ravensthorpe, Urban Development Institute of Australia 
and the Western Australian Major Energy Users, were received by the Authority after the 
intended closing deadline of 4pm (WST) on 29 May 2012.  

The Authority has reviewed these late submissions and, on this occasion, has exercised its 
discretion under section 4.53 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 (Access Code) 
to consider the content when preparing its final decision.  

Under the Access Code, the Authority must publish its final decision on Western Power’s 
proposed revisions within 30 business days after the due date for submissions, which was 
29 May 2012.   

Subject to any extensions of time or suspensions of deadlines, as permitted under the 
Access Code, the Authority’s final decision is due to be released by 11 July 2012.   

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Tyson Self 
Manager Projects, Access 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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